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Comments: Please do not prohibit anchor systems. Outright banning is not an effective form of harm reduction.

Climbers want to be active participants in reducing environmental harm and being part of the solution to correctly

manage bolting &amp; slings. An outright ban will lead to more injuries or deaths if climbers are not allowed to

safely protect themselves. Anchors of all kinds are required safety systems. 


